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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 3408:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which:

Clarifies that person may register to vote or update voter registration by having other person
deliver voter registration card to designated agency or official.

If delivered voter registration card has missing or incomplete information, requires county clerk to
use all sources available to obtain missing or incomplete information.

If information is still missing or incomplete, requires county clerk to use reasonable efforts to
contact person to obtain information at least three times by telephone, mail and electronic mail.
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